
Please Note: This letter is being sent to all members of the Class of 2012, even those who have 
already made a gift, to keep the class apprised on the progress of our 10th Reunion campaign. 

 
Princeton University 
Class of 2012 
10th Reunion Annual Giving Campaign 

 
 

February 2022 
 
 
Dear Classmate, 
 
Our 10th Reunion Annual Giving Campaign continues to track toward our goals of $450,000 and 60% 
participation.  To date, our $112,761 total is from the gifts and pledges of 211 classmates (16.5%) and other friends 
of the class.   
 
Classmates have responded in a way that reflects the special nature of our 10th anniversary.  Here are several 
examples of classmates who have “stretched” their generous support for our important effort for Princeton: 
 

Example 5th Reunion 10th Reunion 
Classmate A  $25 $1,000 
Classmate B $75 $2,012 
Classmate C  $500 $5,000 
Classmate D $500 $10,000 
Classmate E $5,000 $25,000 

 
For those who have not yet joined us, please take these examples as inspiration to determine if your current circumstances will 
allow you to make a comparable increase.  This is our most important class effort to sustain and enhance the Princeton we all 
love and, in order to reach our goal, we will need all classmates to do what they can to support the next generation of fellow 
Tigers.  
 
As always, many thanks for your thoughtful consideration. We are grateful for whatever you can do to help our Class provide 
a special measure of support to students during our 10th Annual Giving campaign, especially during these challenging times.  
 
You can use the QR codes below to link to the giving site or AG’s Venmo mobile link, or call 800-258-5421 
(outside the U.S. and Canada 609-258-3373). 
 
 

 
 
 

We look forward to reconnecting with you in the upcoming months! 
 
Best Wishes, 

 

  

     John M. Butler '12  
     Class Agent 

         John Monagle '12  
         Class Agent  


